From: !NorthCasework [NorthCasework@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk]

**Sent:** 16 January 2017 11:25

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk'

Subject: IPCC - Appeal Acknowledgement - 2015/049718

**Attachments:** Mr Benjamin Acknowledgement Letter.docx

Our Reference No: 2015/049718 Force Reference No: PC/2108/15

Dear Mr Benjamin & Ms Cordell,

Thank you for your email dated 15 January 2017, in which you request whether we have a reference number for your appeal. I can confirm your appeal was processed onto our system on 05 January 2017 and an acknowledgement letter sent the same day (attached for your reference).

Please note we have received all relevant information required from the Metropolitan Police Service in order to review your appeal. I note however that you are completing your full appeal grounds to be considered as part of your appeal. We advise that to ensure this information is considered by the casework manager upon allocation, that you send your full appeal grounds in within 7 days of this email (i.e. by **23 January 2017**). I have made a note on the case for the appeal not to be considered prior to this date.

Yours sincerely,

## James Bromley Casework Administrator

**Independent Police Complaints Commission (IPCC)** 

PO Box 473 Sale

M33 0BW Tel: 0161 246 8502

Email: northcasework@ipcc.gsi.gov.uk

www.ipcc.gov.uk

IPCC Statutory Guidance on the handling of police complaints

Twitter: @IPCCNews and @IPCC\_enquiries